
To Parents of Pratt Elementary Students: 

 

Hello all. With the continued closure of school, we wanted to put out some direction on grading/report 
card procedures moving forward. This is only for third quarter. Further guidance on fourth quarter will 
be coming out in the near future. This process took into consideration the various abilities of students   
  
I also want to thank all of you for your hard work during this time. This is not an easy experience for any 
school, student or family, and we would like to thank our Barker households for your continued support.  
  
The process is as follows: 
  

1.       The 3rd marking period is now closing Friday, 4/24.  
2.       The 4th quarter will begin on Monday 4/27.  
3.       For grades 3-6: 

                                                             i.      Students’ baseline average is what it was on 3/13 (our last day on campus). 
So, if a student had a B on 3/13, that is where they are right now. 

                                                             ii.      A student’s progress over the previous weeks we have been on a distance 
learning format can affect the grade but only in a positive way.  

                                                     
       4.       For grades PreK-2 

i. Report cards will continue to follow letter grading based on the best possible information 
teachers have from their students/families.  

 

Thank you Barker! 

Michael Carter 

Principal, Barker CSD  


